
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission for Wednesday, August 15, 2018 is hereby canceled.  The 
petitions ordinally scheduled (2018-33 Plum Creek and 2018-45 Woodlore Estates) are hereby 
continued to the September 5, 2018 meeting.  The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning 
Commission will be their regularly scheduled meeting on September 5, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the City 
Council Chambers located at 100 W. Woodstock Street. 
 

/s/  Tom Hayden, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
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